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- A Special Meeting was held February 10, 2006 by the Board of Supervisors and was
held at the Heidelberg Township Municipal Building and called to order at 3:00 PM by Chairman
Harry Rodgers.

Members present were Harry Rodgers, Larry Sterner and Norma Markle.

The purpose of the Special Meeting was to make a technical correction to the 2006
Budget, due to York County's reassessment. The millage rate shall be lowered from 1.5 mills to
1.2 mills. Larry Sterner made a motion to amend the budget with this change, Harry Rodgers
seconded.

Meeting adjourned at 3:10 PM.

Submitted by:

Norma Markle
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